
 

 

Senior Family Advocates: Finalisation of arbitration 
 

Members will recall that the PSA is assisting the Senior Family Advocates to be correctly translated to 

LP9 in terms of the OSD agreement for the Justice Cluster in the GPSSBC. The dispute was referred to 

arbitration and a successful award was obtained, indicating that all Senior Family Advocates be translated 

to LP9 with retrospective effect.  

 

The PSA was informed by the State Attorney that the Department of Justice will take the arbitration award 

on review. The PSA will oppose the review application and is of the opinion that the Labour Court will also 

rule in favour of the PSA.  

 

The PSA wants to take this opportunity to wish all employees who are unwell owing to COVID-19 a 

safe and speedy recovery. 
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